
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Traditionally, we have held the AGM for Camp Caroline on the last Saturday in February, and 

the past two years we have scheduled this meeting during the Winter Retreat. However, in 

2018, we will not schedule the AGM during the Winter Retreat.  

 

In November, delegates from the churches of the Alberta Baptist Association (ABA) voted to 

incorporate Camp Caroline under the Societies Act of Alberta. Since that time the Board of 

Directors of Camp Caroline has been working with the Leadership Council of the ABA to 

complete our application for incorporation. Once incorporated our AGM will be held later in 

the year, and during this time of transition we have determined to begin operating as we will 

once incorporated as the Camp Caroline Society. 

 

Even though we will not be holding the AGM during the Winter Retreat, we will plan to 

present a ministry report during the Saturday morning session. You are invited to join us 

on Saturday morning from 10:00 to 11:30 am, February 24th, as we gather for 

worship. As we gather, we will take time to present this report, and celebrate God’s 

continued faithfulness throughout the year round ministry of Camp Caroline. 

 

Come for the Day! 
Come hear the Ministry Report and then stay and enjoy some of our Winter 

Family Retreat! 

 

Winter Family Retreat Day Rates: 
Adults - $35.00 +GST 

Youth - $25.00 +GST 

Child -  $20.00 +GST 
 

 

Register at 

www.campcaroline.ab.ca 
 
 


